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Sent from Yahoo7 Mail on Android

On Mon, 27 Jun, 2016 at 3:23 pm, Anne Moulding
wrote:

Dear friends,

I would like to register my opposition to the proposed Abortion Law Reform
 Amendment Bill Queensland.

First of all I believe life starts at the moment of conception, which has been proven by
 science. As human beings, it is wrong to believe we have the right to harm or cause to
 end the life of another human being.

The current laws fly in the face of common sense and compassion for the unborn child.
 My dismay and horror at the proposed late term abortion can therefore be understood.
 Women need more support amd care during pregnancy of an unwanted child, not a
 termination. As one who has undergone a termination myself, I can only hint at the
 feelings of depression, despair and deep regret my decision caused me. I had no
 support, but if I have had, I would not have undertaken such an unhappy decision. We
 cannot truly believe that a woman, who has become pregnant by misfortune would be
 better off in the long term by aborting her own flesh and blood. 

I would like you to consider the needs of both mother and child as a unit, not treated
 separately and one disposed of to ease temporarily stress and turmoil.

Please take into account the social aspects of this amendment. We are sliding down the
 slippery slope of ethical and moral decline if we, like other previous societies make it
 "ok" to terminate, under whatever disguise, our own brothers and sisters.

Yours sincerely and kindly,
Anne Bada
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